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Motorists traveling east on I-94 asked to plan for an overnight closure    
 
NARRATIVE: #NDHP encourages motorists traveling east on I-94 to find overnight 
accommodations west of Jamestown. Areas for parking large commercial motor vehicles and 
overnight lodging accommodations can fill up quickly at the point of a major road closure. It 
is encouraged to find overnight accommodations further away from the closure point to 
ensure you have a place to stay. This also helps relieve traffic congestion once the roadway is 
re-opened. Monitor the North Dakota Travel Information map for road closures and road 
conditions: https://www.dot.nd.gov/travel-info-v2. #NDHP will also post updates to our 
Facebook page, @northdakotahighwaypatrol and Twitter account, @NDHighwayPatrol.  
#StaySafe   
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Wade Kadrmas (701) 590-1496                                                                                                                                                  
wkadrmas@gmail.com  
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